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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY COMING NOW 

Wed 11 to Sat 14 
November 2015 + 
Matinee Sat 14 Nov 

 

 

Directed by Mike Charlton 

THE DEEP BLUE SEA  
Rehearsals are going very well, and tickets are available now – 
please book your seats via Box Office (01242 522852) or on-line via 
our website. 

Please encourage your friends, families and work colleagues to come 
along and see this show; we have a very experienced director and 
cast, so it promises to be an excellent production. We do need to 
encourage people to attend the Matinee on 14 November, so please 
do your best to get this performance on people’s radar. 

Myra will be emailing the Postcard out to you all, so that you can pass on 
to everyone you know. 

Workshop & Set-Building Dates: 

Mon 26 October through to Tues 10 November 

Please come down and give us a hand with the set-building and painting. 

We will need all hands on deck for the on-stage set-build 
on: Sunday 8 November from 10am 

RYAN BIRD, our Stage Manager, will be delighted to hear from you:  
ryan.chelt@gmail.com   Mob No. 07802 645230 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

4 -12 March 2016 

 

 

Devised by  
Dave Wheeler 

COMING NEXT 

Old Time Music Hall 
Thank you to everyone who supported this 

production by coming along to the Auditions 

Cast Details in the next Newsletter 

We are delighted to announce that Brian Collins is our 
Set Designer, and Adam Bottomley our Stage Manager 

We are now looking for a Production Secretary and Wardrobe 
Assistants  

It is not too late to get involved - please email the Director,  
DAVE WHEELER, who will be delighted to hear from you:  

davidwheeler7@virginmedia.com 

mailto:davidwheeler7@virginmedia.com


DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

70th Anniversary 
Dinner Dance 
Friday 6 November 2015 

7.30pm 
Golden Valley Hotel 

Tickets £30 - Theatre Member £25 

Join us for this very special celebration and get your tickets via  
the Box Office 01242 522852 

 

We are very sorry to learn of Sally Vaux’s passing. 
Sally has been an active member at the theatre for a considerable number of years, 

and was involved in acting, singing, and directing, as well as backstage. 
Our thoughts are with her family at this sad time 

 

 

PRODUCTION PROGRAMMING & DIRECTORS’ DROP-IN  
Thursday 24 September 

Thanks very much to all of you who turned up for this meeting. 
We had some very interesting plays and musicals put forward 
for 2017 

 

COMMITTEE 
UPDATE 

We are delighted to welcome to our committee:  

Sophie Flowers 
Sophie is a journalist, so will be a real asset to our Publicity Team! 

YOUR COMMITTEE 

 
Remember: 
We’re not just here to organise 
and manage the business of the 
Company; we are also here to 
listen. 
So, if you have any ideas or 
want to raise an issue, then let 
one of us know. 

Our next meeting is on: 
Tuesday 17 November 

 

 


